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INFORMATION 
 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
The Texas Education Code (TEC) requires school districts to report the results of 
their security audits under TEC §37.108(c) to both the school board and the 
Texas School Safety Center (TxSSC) as follows:  
 
A school district [...] shall report the results of the safety and security audit [...] to 
the district's board of trustees and, in the manner required by the Texas School 
Safety Center, to the Texas School Safety Center. (TEC §37.108(c)) 
 
The District holds regular safety meetings and conducts safety audits every three 
years. The EOPs are regularly updated in accordance with the most recent 
safety requirements and guidelines.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
N/A 
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